
The Board of Education will host a Special School Board Meeting on Friday, April 19, 2024, at 1

p.m. in the Shiprock Boardroom, US Hwy 64-Old High School Rd., Shiprock, NM 87420.

The Board Retreat is open to in-person participation and is also available to the public via Live

Stream on the Central Consolidated School District's YouTube Channel:

https://www.youtube.com/c/CentralConsolidatedSchoolDistrict

Please broadcast or publish this public service announcement to comply with the Open Meetings

Act. Questions about the meeting should be directed to the Public Relations Department at (505)

368-4984.
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